PRO Check In Policy

Check In will be held in the Tavern area from approx. 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm.
Opening Ceremonies will begin promptly at 9:00 pm.

Check in will close immediately following Opening Ceremonies. Players who miss opening ceremonies will be required to sign
an “Acknowledgment of Site Conditions” form along with a “Medial/Legal Release” form prior to participation at the event.
(Medical & Legal Release forms may be found here. Site conditions vary by event, thus the Acknowledgement of Site
Conditions form is only available onsite.)

Those players who arrived after Opening Ceremonies on Friday will need to check in and pay during meal time on Saturday.
Players who do not pay at this time will not get credit for attending the event.

If you intend to PC and know you will be arriving after 9:30 pm, you must contact prolarp.gm@gmail.com prior to the event so
that a character sheet may be printed for you in advance. Failure to provide advanced notice could result in a significant delay
in your ability to PC on Friday night.

Players must pre-register all Goblin Stamp requests by the event pre-registration deadline. Goblin Stamp requests can be sent
to prolarp.gm@gmail.com

Players are encouraged to register via the database. However, early bird pricing is only available to those who pay the event
fee by the deadline.

There is no internet access on site. If you do not register via the database or notify us in advance that you plan to attend, then
we cannot guarantee a printed character sheet.




